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Request: 
 
This is a freedom of information request asking for the following information: 
  

 Between 1st January 2015 and 1st January 2017, how many incidents have been reported 
involving school children on taxi journeys 
 

Between 1st January 2015 and 1st January 2017, there were three incidents 
reported to the Local Authority Designated Officer (LADO).  All three incidents were 
investigated and resolved in line with Local Authority current procedures. 

 
 In the last financial year, how much was spent by the local authority on transporting 

children in taxis 
 

£2,336,867 (16/17 financial year) 
 

 

 


